
February 2020 

Please like our new page on Facebook  

    The Friends of St Peter’s Primary Academy Hednesford 

Keep updated with events and news on there! 

Your comments and feedback are always welcome! 

Happy New Year! 
 

2019 was an outstanding year for our fundraising! We were incredibly successful and could 
not have done it without your fantastic support!  

 
This has allowed us to pledge £6000 towards the construction of the Outdoor Classroom 

and we have pledged another £1500 to help furnish the Outdoor Classroom with resources 
and equipment. This is something we are committed to funding in providing the best 

experience for all pupils at St Peter’s and supporting the vision of the school. Additionally, 
it has allowed us to maintain our commitment of giving a £4 trip contribution for all pupils 

as well as covering the costs of the Years 4, 5 and 6 music exams.  We are also proud to 
announce that we have been able to grant £100 towards SEND supplies for children 

following the Christmas Fayre! 
 

Our next focus for fundraising involves us working with the academy to identify ways to 
improve playground areas, activities and facilities to support all children in having fun, 

active and engaging break and lunch times with their friends. 
 

It was also a brilliant year in gaining new volunteers and members. Our events take 
considerable organisation to prepare and run so the increase in the support has allowed 

these to be so successful! We are continually looking for support and members to develop 
our fundraising and to ensure that we keep moving forward with it. Thank you to everyone 
who gave up their time to help out! If you would like to get involved and volunteer, please 

leave your details at the office or contact us via the Facebook page. 

Upcoming Events 
 

27th February: KS1 Film Night 
5th March: KS2 Film Night 
30th March: Easter Discos 
1st May: VE Celebration 

26th June: Summer Fayre 
 

More details about upcoming events will be shared nearer the time. 
Bake Sales will resume when the warmer weather hopefully returns! 


